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rogerxf@outlook.com

From: alert@neighbourhoodalert.co.uk
Sent: 13 July 2018 11:39
To: rogerxf@outlook.com
Subject: Latest Edition Of National Neighbourhood Watch E-Newsletter 13/07/2018 

11:39:17 [227800]

Latest Edition Of National Neighbourhood Watch E-
Newsletter

Here's the latest edition of our popular e-newsletter Our News.

Inside there's lots of advice on keeping you safe, member offers and news on how 
our members are shaping the future of Neighbourhood Watch.

Click here to read it on our website.

https://www.ourwatch.org.uk/knowledge/news-read-latest-e-newsletter/

Best wishes,
NW National Support Team

You are receiving this newsletter because you consented to receive information from 
Neighbourhood Watch Network when you registered as a Neighbourhood Watch member or to 
receive messages from Neighbourhood Watch as an information provider on the Neighbourhood 
Alert system.

If you do not wish to continue to receive this newsletter please sign into your account on the 
Neighbourhood Alert system and change your preferences.

Please do not reply to this email as we cannot change your preferences or your personal details 
for you.

Attachments
Our News NWN Newsletter JULY 2018.pdf - 2,315.5 KB

Message Sent By
Lisa Parker (NHWN, Register Administrator, England & Wales)

https://www.ourwatch.org.uk/knowledge/news
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To reply or forward this email please use the buttons below or these links: Reply, Rate, Forward / Share.

To login to your account, click here, To report a fault, click here

You are receiving this message because you are registered On Devon and Cornwall Alert. Various organisations are licenced 

To send messages via this system, we call these organisations "Information Providers".

Please note that this message was sent by Neighbourhood W atch and that Neighbourhood W atch does not necessarily 

represent the views of Devon and Cornwall Alert or other Information Providers who may send you messages via this system.

You can instantly review the messages you receive and configure which Information Providers can see your information by 

clicking here, or you can unsubscribe completely, (you can also review our terms and conditions and Privacy Policy from these 

links).

This e-mail communication makes use of a "Clear Image" (gif) to track results of the e-mail campaign. If you wish to turn off 

this tracking for future e-mails, you can do so by not downloading the images in the e-mail itself.


